TO:

Board of Directors 

FROM:
Vanus Priestley



AES New Energy, Inc. 

DATE:

January 8, 2002
RE:

Request For Retail Systems Subcommittee  

Pursuant to Section 3.7 of the bylaws, ERCOT should convene a Retail Systems Subcommittee that will examine the retail systems, determine whether the market participants are operating within protocols, whether the retail systems are working properly according to the protocols, work on contingency efforts if necessary, work with market participants to correct errors if necessary, and, make recommendations to the board on any of the duties of the subcommittee.

